From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 25 February 2013 11:28
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/00116/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 11:28 AM on 25 Feb 2013 from Mr Paul Neal.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Bishops End Burdrop Banbury Oxfordshire OX15 5RQ 

	Proposal:
	Retrospective - New roof to barn; 3 No rooflights and door installed to the upper floor 

	Case Officer:
	Simon Dean 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Paul Neal

	Email:
	

	Address:
	The Orchard Birds Lane, Epwell, Oxfordshire OX15 6LQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Adjacent Authority

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I feel this blatant disregard for authority is tantamount to anarchy and must be stopped. The property falls within a conservation area, there was no planning permission and likewise no building controls. The construction is an eyesore and potentially a health and safety risk. Might i suggest that the council once and for all steps up to the plate and upholds the law of the land. This original building has to be re-instated. This planning application does not accurately portray what has been constructed. If this disregard of the authority was carried out everywhere this country would be a disaster. Please do the right thing. Paul Neal Epwell Parish council


